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American Legion
Post No. 48
Chesnee, SC

On Saturday Dec 18th at the Legion Post the annual Christmas
Dinner was held. The Post provided the turkey, ham, and drinks.
Members were asked to bring their favorite side dishes after
coordinating with Mary Lattimore. Post members and their families
were invited to attend.

Thomas Mossburg is a highly gifted musician/singer and has

graciously agreed to play for us. He and his band played various

country, gospel, and Christmas songs. Thomas brought his grand-
daughters who could not only play but could also dance.
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Post Commander Cliff Jones and Adjutant Terry Brown are
checking out the food prior to serving while Connell Scruggs, one of the
WWII Post members is reading News Letter #1.

Previous Post Commander Tom Finley and grand-daughter and
members of the Post seemed to be enjoying the event.

Overall, everyone enjoyed an excellent meal and socializing with
each other during this Holiday time.


